As Member of Parliament for the Riding of Humber River — Black
Creek, it gives me great pleasure to extend my best wishes to the

Falun Dafa Association of Canada

On the occasion of the

26" Anniversary of the
Introduction of Falun Dafa

I commend you for your work on behalf of Falun Dafa practitioners
around the world, and for your commitment to peace. | add my voice to
yours in a united call for openness, tolerance, and freedom of conscience
and religion

On behalf of the people of Humber River — Black Creek, | offer my sincere
best wishes and personal congratulations as you celebrate this special day.

Sincerely,

on. Judy A. SZO/&\

ember of Parliament — Humber River — Black Creek
May 2018




